CALIFORMNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH
POLICY STATEMENT

NUMBER:  76-1

FILE: Delegation of Authority

SUBJECT: INSTRUCTOR'S SIGNATURE ON CHANGE GF PROGRAM CARDS

The following policy statement, recommended by the Academic Senate at ifs meeting of
February 26, 1976, and approved by the President on March 18, 1976, is stated as
follows:

That the Department stamp be substituted for the instructor signature
on change of program cards involving open classes until after the
last day to complete registration without petition.

Effective: Immediately
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